North West Leicestershire Cross Country.

Our cross country runners met for the first cross country meet in the NWL league on Saturday 18
November. The event was held at Broom Leys School in Coalville. The weather was cold but fine.

There was a great turnout from Griffydam, with 20 of our runners competing and super
performances from all, including lots of top 10 positions and a first place from Callum.

Mabel in Class 1 arrived just too late for the Reception race but bravely ran with the Y1 girls instead,
finishing with a huge smile. A very well done to her #ICanDolt.




